GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
THAMBAL MARIK COLLEGE, OINAM

NOTICE
Oinam, 18™ July, 2024

No. 5/1/2021-TMC : It is hereby informed to all concerned that the classes of B.A./B.Sc. 2"
Semester NEP commence from Monday, 22" July 2024 onward.
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(Prof. Kh. Mohon Singh)
Principal
Thambal I\/&lrhgp%?llege, Oinam
Thambal Marik College
Cinam
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